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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Waste Management Division 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Attn: Mr. Carl Froede 
345 Courtland Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Re: Extension for RI/FS for Hadnot Point (Deep 
Aquifer/Soils) MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Froede: 

This letter is in response to EPA Region IV's letter of June 25, 
1991 concerning the 71-day extension for submittal of the RI/FS 
(Hadnot Point) Draft reports. 

As discussed during a telephone conversation on June 7, 1991 
between Mr. Carl Froede (EPA Camp Lejeune RPM) and Ms. Laurie 
Boucher (LANTNAVFACENGCOM), the 71-day extension was considered 
acceptable to EPA. 

Based on the above discussion, the Navy revised the Site 
Management Plan (SMP) to reflect the 71-day extension. The Draft 
Final SMP, mailed to EPA on June 28, 1991, contains this new 
schedule. In addition, the mutually agreed-upon extension is 
considered critical to other contract schedules connected to 
execution of other milestones related to the Federal Facilities 
Agreement for MCB Camp Lejeune. These actions were taken 
subsequent to the June 7, 1991 conversation with EPA. 

Per receipt of the EPA letter dated June 25, 1991 (received 
June 28, 1991), the EPA now indicates that the reason stated in 
the Navy's letter of June 7, 1991 does not constitute sufficient 
justification for the 71-day extension. The Navy disagrees with 
this position and has made every effort to expedite all 
deliverables under the contract. The contractor has been 
counseled by the Navy on two separate occasions concerning lack 
of adherence to contract schedules. Due to the lengthy 
contractor procurement process to replace a nonperforming 
contractor, the Navy has chosen to allow the current contractor 
to continue with the assurance they can adhere to the new 
schedule established on June 7, 1991 between Mr. Carl Froede and 
Ms. Laurie Boucher. All actions were taken based on the June 7, 
1991 discussion with the EPA RPM. 



Re: Extension for RI/FS for Hadnot Point (Deep 
Aquifer/Soils) MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

We consider the 71-day extension deemed necessary and justifiable 
for the reasons stated and request your concurrence on the 71-day 
extension. 

If you have any further questions, please contact Ms. Laurie 
Boucher, P.E., at (804) 445-1814. 

Sincerely, 

P. A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Head 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 
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* SENDER: Complete items 1 and 2 when additional services em desired, and complete It&s 3 ; 
and 4. E 

Put your address in the “RETURN TO” Space on the reverse side. failure to do this will preventt+hIr 
card from being returned to you. Jhe return racelot fee will ore id v ou the name of the oar60 

For additional fees the follo!=&i services ere avallable. Cons~z 

: 

Qelivared to and the date of delivery. 
fees and check tyxfes) for additional service(s) requested. 
whom delivered, date, and addressee’s Bddress. 

t {Extra charge) t 
2. Cl Restricted Dellvery 

t (Ex tm charge] t 
3. Article Addressed to: 1 4. Article Number 

t P 982 093 091 
Type of Service: 

0 Registered 
n Certified 
0 Express Mail 

I Waste Management Division 
U. S. Env. Protection Agency 
345 Courtland Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, GA 30365 

I Attn: Mr. Carl Froede Always obtain s&nature of addressee 1 

5. Signature - Addressee 

X 
6. Signature - Agent 

Y 
Date of Delivery 

:orm 3811, Mar. 1987 
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